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Investing in our schools  
As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2025-26 Budget is 
delivering $2.1 billion for new and upgraded schools in regional NSW. This targeted investment will 
ensure growing communities get access to a world class public education. 

Project overview 
The upgrade at Dapto High School will provide a new covered outdoor learning area (COLA) 
providing a shaded space for students, staff and the local community. 

Progress update 
The construction of the covered outdoor learning area (COLA) structure has been completed, and 
electrical and communication services have now been installed. Work is underway to install a new 
drainage and stormwater pit to ensure rainwater run-off from the structure is mitigated. 

Next Steps 
The final step before the school community can use the new COLA is to install new concrete 
pathways to connect with the existing pathway. It is anticipated that the school community will 
have access for assemblies and general recreational activities by August 2025. 

The multi-purpose court will be painted during the October school holidays, as the paint used for 
the courts performs best when applied in warmer weather.  

More information 
You can find more information about the project at edu.nsw.link/DaptoHS or 
by scanning the QR code. 

If you have any questions about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure 
during business hours on the contact details below. 
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